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I am writing in support of SB 1530. I assist unhoused persons in Central Oregon in 

getting into safe and secure shelter or housing.  When we can arrange to get them 

into housing the units are typically unfurnished and they have no funds to purchase 

furnishings, bedding, kitchen utensils, etc.  SB 1530 would provide a means to assist 

nonprofits throughout the state who provide such forms of assistance in being able to 

have adequate funding to support such an important mission. 

Thank You, 

Charles Hemingway, Bend, OR 


